
TOWN OF HARWICH

WASTEWATER SUPPORT COMMITTEE
Donn Griffin Room
Thursday, March 15, 2018, 6:00PM
MINUTES

Present:  Sharon Pfleger, Chair, Noreen Donahue, Ann Howe, Peter Hughes
Not Present:  Chris Harlow
Also present:  Town Administrator Chris Clark, Health Director Meggan Eldredge and others
Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 6:02 PM by Chairperson Sharon Pfleger and taped for Channel 18.
Board of Health Update – Meggan Eldredge, Health Director
Meggan Eldredge discussed the role of the Board of Health in the Sewer project.  The Board of Health will be managing and overseeing many regulations pertaining to the transition from septic systems to sewers.  

Meggan reviewed a draft version of a Frequently Asked Question document covering questions often asked of the Board of Health relating to sewer and septic system issues.  This FAQ document will be reviewed by the Board of Health.  There were discussions of many different scenarios as portrayed in the FAQ document such as homeowners who have recently installed septic systems and when they would be required to connect.  

New Permits such as the permit to connect to the sewer system were discussed.  One possibility is that the permit to connect could be combined with the inspection of the abandonment of the old septic system.  Chris Clark stated that the Town would try to keep the process easy and economical with on-line applications and careful pricing on the fees involved.

Questions and Answers 
Joanne Clancy asked about the status of a previously discussed Letter to Homeowners to be sent to those in the East Harwich target area.  Noreen Donahue told Joanne that the Board of Selectmen and the Wastewater Support Committee had both recently voted to approve sending out that letter as quickly as possible.
Adjournment
6:55 PM
Minutes submitted by Noreen Donahue, Clerk.


